HUBERT H. HUMPHREY
MINNESOTA

AVlnifed Dlafes Denafe

WASHINGTON, D. C.

June 24, 1959

Mr. Kenneth E, Avery
3912 S. Washburn Avenue
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Mr, Avery:

I am s "Town Toppers" fan, and I came across this
very interesting article about you. It is amazing
how the reporter who prepares these articles can
pack so much information into such a limited space.
But, I suppose when a person has had as busy a life
as you have had, the main problem of the reporter
is to limit the material.

This is just a personal note to wish you well. Also

thought you might like an extra copy of the article
for your family's scrapbook. If there is any way I
can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate
to call on me.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

WP ale Wv"%’

Hubert H. Humphrey
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